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Romanian Presidency of the Council of the European Unlon

Bucharest, 22 November 2018
Dear Collegue,

It gives us great pleasure to invite you to the Meeting of the
Chairpersons of COSAC, which will be held in Bucharest as part of the
parliamentary dimension of the Romanian Presidency of the Council of
the European Union.

The meeting will be held in Bucharest, on 20-21 January 2019, at the
Romanian Parliament.

We are convinced that your participation in this event will significantly
contribute to the discussions on the fufure and perspectives of the
European Union.

Looking forward to meeting you in Bucharest.

Yours faithfully,

Gabriela Cretu Angel Tilvar

Chair of European Affairs Committee Chair of Eygropean Affairs

Senate

.




